Interoffice Memorandum

May 6, 2024

TO: Mayor Jerry L.. Demings
-AND-
County Commissioners

FROM: Ed Torres, M.S., P.E., LEED AP, Director W

Utilities Department

SUBJECT: May 21, 2024 — Work Session
Septic Tank Workgroup Policy Recommendations
Contact Person: Andres Salcedo, P.E., Deputy Director
Utilities Department
407-254-9719

This work session will provide a follow-up to previous presentations from the Septic Tank Workgroup
(the “Workgroup”) that is evaluating relevant policies throughout the County. The Workgroup is
comprised of staff from multiple County departments and from the Florida Department of Health. The
Workgroup was introduced to the Board in February of 2022, followed by two additional work sessions
that introduced cach subgroup, and another work session that provided an overview and results of the
Groundwater Vulnerability Assessment, in 2023.

At this work session, staff will summarize the stakcholder engagement, present the Workgroup policy
recommendations, and discuss the next steps.

This item is for informational purposes only. Board action is not required at this time.




